
 
MANAGER’S REPORT FOR DECEMBER 7, 2018 

GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & COMMISSIONER REQUESTS 
 

Places to be this Week…  
 
Village Council Meeting ​​- The next Village Council meeting will be held ​​on December 11 at 7:00                 
p.m.​​ ​in the Council Chambers​​ at Village Hall. 
 

 

Future Calendar Reminders…  
 
Coffee with the Council - The next Coffee with the Council will be held on ​Saturday, December 15                  
at 9:00 a.m. at the Library. 
 
 
Village Council Meeting ​​- The next Village Council meeting will be held ​​on December 18 at 7:00                 
p.m.​​ ​in the Council Chambers​​ at Village Hall. 
 

 
 
IDOT to Study Ogden/Finley/Warrenville Traffic 
The Illinois Department of Transportation has agreed to prepare a Phase 1 report of the area that 
includes Ogden Avenue/Finley Road and Warrenville Road. The traffic volumes and roadway 
circulation have created increasingly challenging conditions. The report will include a thorough 
review of existing conditions as well as proposed recommendations and cost estimates for 
improvements.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


